
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
December 19, 2018 

 

Caledon Council Golf Tournament Helps Fund Supportive Housing Project 

 
 

The Caledon Council Community Golf Tournament (CCCGT) is pleased to announce that Raising the 
Roof, the primary recipient of its funding for 2018, will receive $64,002 towards the renovation of a 
heritage home for use as supportive housing for adults living with intellectual or developmental 
disabilities.  

The property being renovated is located at 1 Cedar Mains Drive in Caledon.  A heritage property near 
Highway 50 and Old Church Road, the building is known locally as “the Church House.” 

Once renovated, the property – located on Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA) lands – 
will be turned over to Caledon Housing Initiative (CHI), a local parent organization that helps support 
families and their family members with intellectual or developmental disabilities. 

At a ceremony prior to its Council meeting yesterday, Mayor Allan Thompson, Caledon Council 
members and representatives of Raising the Roof, CHI and TRCA participated in a cheque 
presentation at Caledon Town Hall. 

 

Quotes 

This project is so well-deserving as it fills a real gap in our community fabric. The parents 
who have pushed for this have worked tremendously hard to raise awareness – and their 
efforts will pay dividends for a long time. And, as always, a big thanks to our generous 
corporate partners for supporting this event and giving back to the community.  

- Regional Councillor Johanna Downey, Chair  
Caledon Council Community Golf Tournament 

 

We are thrilled to re-store an important part of Caledon’s heritage while providing 
affordable supportive housing for residents of Caledon. Thank you to CCCGT for their 
continued partnership. 

- Michael Braithwaite, CEO, Raising the Roof 

The building of a caring inclusive community starts with visionary leadership. The 
compassion and support we receive from our Mayor and Council through these funds and 
through work done on our behalf is invaluable. Our family members should be recognized 
as valued and contributing members of the Caledon community. Having a place to call 
home, and supports to make it happen is changing the lives of the 3 residents and setting a 
positive example of what can be done. We are grateful to Raising the Roof for its 

http://www.caledon.ca/golf
https://www.raisingtheroof.org/
https://www.raisingtheroof.org/


 

partnership, the Town of Caledon for its unwavering support and encouragement and the 
Caledon community at large for sharing in this innovative journey. 

- Patricia Franks 
Chair, Caledon Housing Initiative 

Background 

This past September, TPC Toronto at Osprey Valley played host to the 15th annual CCCGT. With the 
support of volunteers, sponsors and the business community, another successful event was held. 

The CCCGT event raises tens of thousands of dollars a year for local projects that aid the community.  
Over its history, the event has raised over one million dollars in contributions which in turn has funded 
dozens of community and not-for-profit groups.  

Raising the Roof was selected as the 2018 primary recipient. The 2018 secondary grant application 
window, and the 2019 primary grant application window are both open until January 31, 2019. 

To receive news, announcements, road closure alerts and other information about programs and 
services from the Town of Caledon, download the Town of Caledon app, visit our website at caledon.ca 
or follow @YourCaledon on Twitter, Facebook or Instagram.  Subscribe to our weekly newsletter at 
caledon.ca/enews. 

 

 

Photo: Mayor and Council, Raising the Roof, Caledon Area Families For Inclusion (CAFFI), Caledon 
Housing Initiative (CHI) 
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